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Spotlight on Year 2 

Welcome back to 2023 and a 

very action packed Spring 

term! 

This week marked the start of 

our new and exciting theme 'We are Explorers! 

The children began the week discovering what explorers are, what they do, 

where they go and what they take with them on their voyages. They had some 

amazing ideas!  

As well as studying historical explorers, the children are also 'going' on a fic-

tional journey with some pirate explorers. They are loving reading about the 

dastardly Captain Purplebeard and his motley crew who have set sail with a 

very mysterious fiddler, as well as being followed by a sea monster!! The chil-

dren made some amazing predictions about what he might look like and have 

written fantastic descriptions!  

The pirates love to get rich - so they have been learning about money in their 

Maths sessions. So far, the children have been totalling pence, pounds and a 

combination of both. What a great job they have done! 

Today, the children visited the school library to launch our RE topic on 'Books.'  

They have discovered the great variety of books in 

the world around them. 

They have made some 

beautiful bookmarks to 

showcase their favourite 

books.  
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Message from Headteacher  

 
Dear parents, carers, grandparents and parishioners, 
 
Many thanks to all our parents and grandparents who attended Mass today to celebrate the Epiphany.  
It is always uplifting to begin a new term with a whole school Mass. Thanks to Mrs Preston and Father 
Godric for organising and leading our celebrations. 
We received a letter from Nugent Care thanking all the St Anne’s school family for your kindness and 
generosity.  Please see letter attached and also on the school website. 
The Knowledge Organisers have been published this week.  Please click on the following link to access 
you child’s learning.  https://www.st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/whole-school-curriculum 
Please remember that we have a number of children in school who have nut allergies.  There can be no 
nuts brought into school as part of packed lunches.  
Hopefully the computers and phone lines will be connected in the new office over the next two weeks.  
Once they have been installed we will operate from the new main office for all school enquires.    
Please continue to inform friends and family that Primary school admissions closes on January 15th 
2023.  Click on the following link to go directly to St Anne’s website page that will provide support and 
guidance. https://www.st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk/about-us/admissions. I cannot stress enough the  
importance of completing the ‘Supplementary Information Form’ for your chosen Primary school.  
 This form must be returned to your chosen school. 
 
Wishing all our families a wonderful weekend, 
 
Mr P Bates 
 
Headteacher  

https://www.st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/whole-school-curriculum
https://www.st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk/about-us/admissions
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Curriculum News  

Nursery  
 
Reception   
 
Year 1  

Year 2  See this weeks Spotlight. 

Year 3  

Year 4   
 
Year 5  
 
 
Year 6 
  

Curriculum News  

 
Reception  This week in Reception we listened to the story Lost and Found. We discussed 
how the little boy and penguin travelled to the South Pole. The children investigated if differ-
ent materials would float and sink. They then designed their own  boats that would get them 
to the South Pole  
 
Year 1 What a fantastic first week back we have had. We have started our English theme 
on 'Traditional Tales'. We came into our class to a mystery box filled with clues and found out 
that our traditional tale will be 'Rumpelstiltskin'. The children have loved reading this story 
and we can't wait to start practising performing our play next week. In maths this week we 
have started to use the base ren equipment to find the value of numbers to 20.  

Year 2  . See Spotlight 

Year 3 "What a first week back! We have begun the best topic in the world...Romans. Al-
ready the excitement is building in the class. Later this term we will be having our Roman day 
with a pitch battle on the field between Class 7 and Class 8. In PE we have started a topic on 
athletics - we learnt to time ourselves and start from a sprint (crouched start). In English we 
have started looking at non-chronological reports and how to convey information clearly. We 
can't wait for the rest of the term!"  

Year 4  This week, Year 4 have been introduced to their new English novel 'A Race to the 
Frozen North - The Matthew Henson Story. This is linked to our umbrella topic - We Are Ex-
plorers. In Maths, the children have been focusing on telling the time. Our first athletics ses-
sion was enjoyable and the skill that they learnt was 'Sprint start'.   
 
Year 5  We haave begun our Explorers topic on Space by learning what Science Fiction is 
and listening and watching a range of Science Fiction texts and clips, in preparation for writing 
their own Science Fiction stories.    
 
 
Year 6  A lovely few days back together in the new year! We were reunited with our bud-
dies and took them on a winter walk looking out for signs and symbols of this season. We also 
began reading our class novel of The Wizard of Oz as well as looking at clips from the famous 
film. We're all looking forward to an exciting 2023 for the Year 6 children. 
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Star of the Mission State-

ment 

Rian G  Aaron P  

Joe D  Ellie M-S  

Marissa R   Noah S  

Thomas H  Matthew  T-R 

Nancy R  Melia C  

Alex T  Mia R 

 Ted C  Harry L  

Ben M  Emelia A  

Ruby P 

  
 Grace H 

Naya C Luna G  

Roshan J Harriet E 

Rory B  Sophia H 

Charlie G Poppie O  
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St Anne’s Church Bulletin  

See below  
















